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Mr. Howard Roffman 
5885 Edenfield Road, #B-29 
Jacksonville, Florida 32211 

Dear Mr. Roffman: 

5 AuG 1977 

This responds to your June 15, 1977 Freedom of Infor-
mation Act request directed to the United States Secret 
Service for a copy of a November 28, 1966 letter from 
Martin Richman, Acting Assistant Attorney General, Office 
of Legal Counsel, to then Director Rowley of the Secret 
Service regarding disposition of the windshield of the 
automobile in which President Kennedy was riding at the 
time of his assassination (Commission Exhibit No. 350). 
The Secret Service referred your request as to this 1966 
letter to us for response. 

Neither this office nor the Secret Service has any 
objection to making it available to you as a matter of 
administrative discretion. Please find enclosed a xerox 
copy of the same. 

Sincerely, 

Leon Ulman 
Deputy Assistant Attorney General 
Office of Legal Counsel 

Enclosure 



5885 Edenfield Rd, Apt. B-29 

Jacksonville, Fla. 32211 

August 11, 1977 

Leon Ulman 
Deputy Assistant Attorney General 

Office of Legal Counsel 

U.S. Department of Justice 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

Dear Mr. Ulman: 

Thank you for your letter stamp dated 5 Aug. 1977 regar
ding 

my Freedom of Information Request. 

Your letter states that a xerox copy of a document I ha
d 

requested is enclosed. Please be advised, however, tha
t the 

xerox copy was inadvertantly omitted from the envelope
. I 

would appreciate it if you could mail it to me. 

Sincerely, 

*"- 
Howard Roff 


